
TEL 410-547-1515 FAX 410-837-5436 WEB info@afscmemd.org 190 W Ostend Street #101 Baltimore, MD 21230 

 

 

 
 

STATEMENT ON REPORTING RELATED TO BCCC PRESIDENT’S CONTRACT 
 

 
Baltimore, Maryland, 9/21/2023 
 
The Executive Board of AFSCME Local 1870, which represents the bargaining unit employees of 
Baltimore City Community College (BCCC), is aware of Mr. Andrzejewski’s reporting for Open the 
Books on the compensation package received by BCCC President Debra McCurdy.  
 
If the reporting holds true, it is a slap in the face to the hardworking, dedicated employees of 
this institution, who have tirelessly serviced this community despite severe understaffing, 
arbitrary pay practices that lead to severe earning gaps, and frequent accusatory interrogations 
related to how staff uses the leave guaranteed by our benefits packages.   
 
During the recent Board of Trustees meeting on 9/20/2023, neither the Board nor Dr. McCurdy 
offered concrete information or an adequate response to the concerns raised by Mr. 
Andrzejewski’s reporting. Local 1870 will continue to monitor the situation and advocate for the 
bargaining union members of BCCC. 
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